

The Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War Department of Michigan

Bruce S. A. Gosling, Treasurer 20388 US Highway 12 White Pigeon, MI 49099

269-651-6542



February 22, 2017

Brother Rick Danes 2612 Burns Street Dearborn, MI 48124

Dear Brother Danes,

I am writing to express my interest in running for another term as Treasurer of the Department of Michigan, Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War.

I have now completed my seventh full year as Treasurer of the Department of Michigan. By trade, I have worked as a Certified Public Accountant for over 36 years in a variety of areas including substantial work in the non-profit sector. Related to the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War, I assisted past National Treasurer Max Newman with accounting and tax matters for several years and have previously served as an Assistant to the National Treasurer.

I have been a member of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War since November 2002, initially with Benjamin Pritchard Camp #20 where I served on Camp Council and as Junior and Senior Vice Commander. In 2007 I was one of the founding Brothers of March to the Sea Camp #135 where I served as Secretary/Treasurer in 2007 and as Camp Commander from 2008 through 2012. Beginning in 2013 I resumed holding the office of Secretary/Treasurer of my Camp where I also serve as Chaplain.

I believe my background gives me a unique perspective to fulfill the duties of the post, and would be honored if the committee would consider my nomination to continue in the position of Treasurer of the Department of Michigan for the upcoming year.

In Fraternity, Charity and Loyalty
Bruce Gosling
Bruce Gosling, Treasurer
Department of Michigan
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War